KTBC

TV Channel 7
Radio 59
FM Stereo 93.7

CBS Network

June 28, 1972

Mr. Carl W. Dabelstein
3300 North 56th St.
Lincoln, Nebraska 68507

Dear Mr. Dabelstein:
This letter is to confirm your reception of Radio Station KTBC

on June 22, 1972 from 7:10 a.m. to 7:16 a.m. Your report of
items heard on this broadcast is correct.

Sincerely,

Texas _
Broadcasting
Corporation

Tenth & Brazos

Post Office Box 1209
Austin, Texas 78767
512/472-2424



